
From: GPS [GPS@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Saturday, September 12, 2015 6:44 PM 

To: Springer, Darren 

CC: Johnson, Justin; Miller, Lawrence; London, Sarah; Allen, Susan; Coriell, Scott; Gray, 

Laura; Pepper, James 

Subject: Re: Weekly Reports - Executive Privilege 09 11 15.pdf 

 

 
Thanks!  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

> On Sep 12, 2015, at 1:48 PM, Springer, Darren <Darren.Springer@vermont.gov> wrote: 

>  

> Highlighted Weekly attached.  

>  

> Some cabinet members responded to our request to tighten up weeklies, and this week's document is 58 pages 

compared to 90 last week.  

>  

> Gov -  

>  

> You got nice thank you from Chris Cole for appointing him as Secretary.... 

>  

> Annie wants you to stop by job fair on Tues, but we already have GMP solar event in Rutland and possibly the US 

Attorney presser in afternoon. Not sure if we can fit it in but let us know if you want to try. 

>  

> In Public Service note that site visit is scheduled soon for Swanton. I got a call from the developer's 

representatives (first I have heard from them) the day after we met with local folks. I will meet with developer next 

Friday but I conveyed that I think they have a lot of work to do.... 

>  

> In Agency of Administration report looks like PSAP savings targets are on track, Justin please let us know if not 

the case.  

>  

> Scott -  

>  

> check out the DOC update on 7 month old that DCF and Rutland City are investigating for domestic violence 

situation. Just want to make sure we are on top of that if any news.  

>  

> thanks, 

> Darren  

>  

> <Weekly Reports - Executive Privilege 09 11 15.pdf> 

>  

>  

>  

> Sent from my iPad 


